
 

 

 

April 2020 

Hello! We, the Royal School $ense team members, miss seeing all of our Super Saver friends at 

Flynn each week and hope you are safe and healthy at home. We are working hard to create 

fun activities for all students to practice their financial literacy skills online. Keep reading to 

learn about the first set of activities, which include a chance to win $25!  

April is National Credit Union Youth 

Month, a program that helps teach and 

encourage kids to develop good financial 

habits.  The celebration theme this year is 

Money Magic, featuring some enchanted 

animals that each have a special lesson to 

share about being smart with money! 

We will post a new activity for kids each 

Monday in April on our Facebook page. Go 

to our page, www.facebook.com/likeRCU 

for details and play along for a chance to 

win $25!  

As always, keep helping your children practice those good saving habits by encouraging them to 

add money to piggy banks or wallets when possible.  Consider inviting your children to do extra 

chores around the house to earn some money to save. We look forward to when we can help 

students save at school again.  In the meantime, if you have any questions about the Royal 

Credit Union School $ense program, please contact Diana Rohlik at 715-855-5471 or 

diana.rohlik@rcu.org. 
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